

Penshurst Primary School

Winthorpe Road, First Lane, Hessle, East Yorkshire HU13 9EX **Tel:** 01482 648808 **Email:** ppsoffice@hessleacademy.com

Hessle High School & Sixth Form College

Tranby House, Heads Lane, Hessle, East Yorkshire HU13 OJQ **Tel:** 01482 648604

Email: hhsoffice@hessleacademy.com Website: www.thehessleacademy.co.uk

Dear student

Year 11 is a pivotal year in the life of all young people and, alongside your studies, I know you will be keen to mark the end of your compulsory time in school in appropriate ways.

I can confirm that we will be holding a Year 11 Prom this year and that this will take place on the school site on Friday 1 July 2022. This was the arrangement last year and the feedback from students was overwhelmingly positive. Using our own magnificent site enables us to provide a much more flexible, relaxed and authentic experience for you.

Last year we created a Prom Outfit hire shop from new or nearly new prom outfits for girls and boys. The idea being to loan outfits to students and ask them to cover a minimal £10 dry cleaning fee for return and storage of the item for the following year. Re-using items supports our awareness of sustainability in school. The website will be shared with you shortly in order that you can see the outfits we have available. These are available to try on in advance of hire.

In addition, we are also exploring the possibility of creating a Year 11 yearbook which will be a wonderful keepsake of the many achievements that you have enjoyed during your time at Hessle High School.

Images of students are a large part of the yearbook and we hope to include images of tutor groups and students during various trips and events. However, in order to do this we require your permission to include your name and image in any publication.

Should you wish to be included in the year book, please complete the Publicity Consent Form here

You can withdraw your consent at any time by contacting the Data Protection Officer (DPO), via email at dpo@consortiumtrust.co.uk or by contacting the school office.





















We would be grateful if you could complete the form by Friday 11 February 2022.

If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact us.

Yours faithfully

Mr V Groak Headteacher

Cc: Copy to parents